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HR

From: The Society of Hispanic Professional Engineers <notifications@connect.daxko.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2014 5:44 PM
To: HR
Subject: Thank you for your order on SHPE's job board!

Thank you for purchasing a job posting with the Society of Hispanic Professional Engineers (SHPE). 
 
This note confirms your order and will serve as your receipt for $275. We look forward to having your 
opportunities available to the members of the Society of Hispanic Professional Engineers. If you have any 
questions, please e-mail careercenter@shpe.org.  
 
Thanks for your interest and support of SHPE. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
SHPE 
www.shpe.org 


